
Local News

Previous 5Get Next 5

TOP

Potential Internet and Cable Company SCAM in
the Stoddard County Area
MAY 17TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN
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BEWARE!  Reports have been coming in from all over Stoddard County, Missouri
and the Piggott, Arkansas area that employees from a company named Clear Home
may be posing as NewWave Communications employees asking to come into YOUR
home and inspect YOUR equipment.  They then try to sell you Internet and Cable
packages for their company.

These are NOT NewWave employees.  If you have questions regarding NewWave
Communications please call 888-863-9928.  If you feel someone is trying to SCAM
you please contact your local police department immediately!

Please be diligent when sales people come to your door.  If you know of a an older
person or someone that does not stay informed via social media, take time to give
them a call and let them know these people are targeting our area going door to door.
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